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Report Highlights:

On October 28, 2020, the Government of India’s Food Safety and Standards Authority of India (FSSAI) 
published a fourth consecutive timeline extension on specialty food imports for special medical and therapeutic 
purposes. In its earlier notification dated April 20, 2020, the FSSAI granted a six-month extension from 
February 2 to November 1, 2020, or until the time the standards were established, whichever was earlier. The 
current notification extends the timeline by another six months from its previous date to May 1, 2021, or until 
the FSSAI establishes its corresponding standards, whichever is earlier.
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General Information: 

DISCLAIMER: The information contained in this report was retrieved from the Government of India website 
http://www.fssai.gov.in/.  The U.S. Government makes no claim of accuracy or authenticity. 

On October 28, 2020, the Food Safety and Standards Authority of India (FSSAI) granted a six-month timeline 
extension to allow imports of specialty foods for special medical and therapeutic purposes beyond November 1, 
2020.  As the standard making process for these foods is still not complete, an additional six-month extension 
has been provided to allow imports of these specialty foods, or until the time the standards are established, 
whichever is earlier.  As stated in its earlier notifications, these food products are allowed only through the New 
Delhi and Mumbai ports.  All other details remain the same as provided in the previous FSSAI notifications 
from April 20, 2020, May 2, 2019, and November 1, 2018 (uploaded to the FSSAI’s website on November 2).   
The full text of the current notification, along with the previously issued notifications and Annex are attached 
below and are available on the FSSAI website.

http://www.fssai.gov.in/
http://www.fssai.gov.in/
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Attachments:

No Attachments.


